
 
 

16 September 2008 
Dear new Colleagues and Students,  
 
A warm welcome from the Steering Committee on Campus Master Planning! 
 
The University has a project entitled Campus Master Planning (CMP) launched in 2006 with the 
goal to developing a sustainable campus for the benefit of all the stakeholders.  To achieve this, we 
will need your support and active participation in the activities of the different stages of this 
Project. Please feel free to visit our website (http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en) to learn more about 
this exciting endeavor. 
 
The Steering Committee on Campus Master Planning has specially prepared a 
short presentation about the CMP for your information.  Please click here to 
view.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the CMP Stage 2 Engagement Events in October. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ching Pak-chung  Essy Baniassad 
Co-Chairman  Co-Chairman 
The Steering Committee on Campus 
Master Planning 
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